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Ray Eagle <rayeaglenz@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 4:30 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex-RIN 3038-AC61

Hello

I am writing in regards to the Regulation of Retail Forex - RIN 3038-AC61

I am opposed to this new regulation.

All regulation needs to be fair, transparent, and open to public input.

I believe the cure is EDUCATION, not restricting what people can and cannot do with their investment
decisions.

kind regards

Kenneth Wilkinson
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